
THE NAILSWORTH SOCIETY: LOCAL HISTORY RESEARCH GROUP 

Monday 13th June 2022 at 7.30pm. 

At The Sawyer Room, Christ Church, Newmarket Road 

Re-living railway journeys in Gloucestershire in the 

1960s 

by 

David Aldred 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many of us will have happy memories of railway journeys before 
the radical changes of the 1960s. David will call on his extensive 
knowledge of local history to shine a light on what was happening 
in Gloucestershire during that period. 

Members £2 Visitors £5 

Refreshments included 


